
At the beginning of every new year we reach out to all of you for 
support. Together we can do so much for our neighborhood. 
BY MELINDA JORDANHEATHCOCK, VICEPRESIDENT & MEMBERSHIP CHAIR

February is our Membership Drive month. We have many 
reasons to love our beautiful neighborhood, and by 
becoming an active paying member of WFP your 
donation goes towards building solid relationships  
and keeping our neighborhood safe and beautiful. 

Your donation helps our community in the following ways:
■ Communications: This beautiful newsletter is one       

reason we need your support. While newsletter advertising 
pays for the majority of printing costs, we still rely on 
membership donations to pay for the rest. Plus your 
donations pay the fees for our website hosting 
company and for the email blast service.

■ Beautification: The plants and maintenance in the neighborhood 
common areas, as well as the tree bows at Christmas are paid for with your donations. 

■ Outreach: Our outreach program, that includes welcome baskets to new neighbors 
and two New Neighbor Socials a year, is a result of your donations. The yearly Senior Tea, 
the Fourth of July Parade festivities, and the Children’s Eggstravaganza Egg Hunt are all 
activities that are appreciated and funded with your donations.

■ Neighborhood Watch: This is another committee that benefits the safety of our 
neighborhood. Under the supervision of Rigo Garcia this has become a very important 
committee that brings us together to help fight crime and keep us aware of activities in 
the hood.

■ Giving Back to the Community: At the end of every year the board meets to discuss 
what local charities most need monetary assistance, so a portion of your membership 
goes toward charitable associations.

Send your check made out to West Floral Park Neighborhood Association (WFPNA) to 
Ian Gibson (P.O. Box 6243, Santa Ana, CA 92706), or pay online with PayPal on the West 
Floral Park website (westfloralpark.com).

■  Remember, EVERYONE in the neighborhood benefits from this                                   
association, shouldn’t we ALL help to keep it going?

West Floral Park

Where Neighbors Turn Into Family and Friends

WINTER
2017

2017 MEMBERSHIP DRIVE : JOIN TODAY!
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Your West Floral Park 
Neighborhood Association
Elected Board Members

President
Donna Layne 
a.layne@sbcglobal.net

Vice-President
Melinda Jordan 
mindyjordan2004@yahoo.com 

Secretary
Annie Corcoran 
corcorana@sjdlschool.com

Treasurer
Ian Gibson 
ianandkari@sbcglobal.net

Social Chair
Michele Chatelle
jcchatelle@sbcglobal.net

Member at Large
Kari Gibson 
kegibson92@gmail.com 

Neighborhood Watch Captain      
Rigo Garcia 
rigo-garcia@outlook.com

Open Garden Day Chair
Karen Mittendorf 
mittclan@pacbell.net

Outreach Chair
Scott Lohse 
salohse@yahoo.com

Support Your
Neighborhood

We are in need of two new 
board members to keep 
our Communications and 
Beautification committees 
successful. If you are 
interested in chairing or 
helping out, please 
contact Donna Layne at 
714-791-2858.

WE NEED YOU!

;Help Us Out!
Yes,YOU!
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2016 DONATING HOUSEHOLDS

18TH STREET
Anthony and Christie Trombino
 
19TH STREET
David and Miko Hartman 

20TH STREET
Brian and Rita Atkinson 
Mary Lou Farmer
Patrick and Kathryn McLarney
Steven and Louise Mishler
Jessica and Brandon Nicolas
Chuck and Ann Winkler

21ST STREET
Thomas and Patti Heimann 
Louis Do

BAKER STREET
Carl Duvel 
Jill and Bob Lee
Scott Lohse and Jack Waldo 
John and Diana Mai
Willford and Jean Michael
Lynette Perry
Steven Ranney
Kimberly Skilling
Donald Winn, Jr.

BUFFALO AVENUE
Jim and Pat Broeske 

FREEMAN STREET
Richard Evans and Diana Janzen 
Juan and Victoria Gutierrez
Don and Carolyn Honer
Ruth Honer
Evelyn Riedel

GREENBRIER STREET 
Michael and Myrna Lind 

LOUISE STREET 
Don Franklin, Realtor
Doug and Laura Jagerman
Tom and Sharon Kramer
Andy and Katie Sutton
Richard and Jenny Vasquez
Clifford and Ladonna Wadsworth

LOWELL LANE 
Connie Castillo 
Audrey Eilts 
Bill Roney

MARION WAY 
Ed and Kathleen Gentleman 

OLIVE STREET & LANE 
Adam and Johanna Baird 
Mark and Wendy Blalock
Sheldon and Melissa Blumling
Autumn Browne and Michael Buss
Darrell and Mika Denny
Douglas and Ingrid Engelman
Rigo and Amelia Garcia
Jeffrey and Lauren Hawkins
Elizabeth and Bud Lacy 
James and Barbie Nellesen
Gordon and Ann Niedringhaus
Forrest and Denise Petersen
Sisters of St. Joseph
Ali and Elizabeth Ton

RIVIERA DRIVE 
Richard Amborski and Mel Steiner  
Brian Dawson
Robert and Barbara Faria
Fred Horn and Carolyn Kirkwood
Ruth Hurley  
Claire Jackson 
Paul and Martha McKeon 
Jim and Karen Mittendorf
Dick and Buffie Politiski 
Daniel and Guida Quon
Phil and Laurie Schaefer
Sotera Townsend
George and Kathleen Weir 
Greg West

ROSEWOOD AVENUE  
Bruce Bauer 
David Booth
Shawn Cunningham and Kim Wright  
James Dietz 
Cami Hanson   
Carol Hull and Rod Troske
Lorenzo and Karen Knapp
Diego and Rene Matzkin  
Tom and Linda McFarland  
Martha and Becky Nelson   
Bruce Proctor and Dori Holnagel
Lillian Reimer

ROSEWOOD AVENUE
(Continued)
Ric and Jude Romero
Patti Saenz

RUTH CIRCLE
Behzad Nikfarjam

SANTA CLARA AVENUE
Earl and Doris Allen
Craig Blankenhorn
Dianne Jeffries
Edward LeBeau
Jerry Sheeter

TOWNER STREET
Patrick and Annie Corcoran
Steven and Cathie Fryer
Bill and Carolyn Hogan
Katherine and James Housley
Stanley Magill
Mary Majors
Ralph and Barbara Pagter

WESTWOOD AVENUE 
Gerran and Sarah Brown
Joyce Brown
Gary Buse
Steve and Nichole Doughty
Dennis and Melinda Heathcock
Providencia Hull
Linda Largent
Allen and Donna Layne
Joseph and Linh Le
Mike and Kathi McLean
Sisters of St. Joseph (2)
Steve Tancredi and Judi Fine
Peter Tuczynski
Robert and Anne Unetic

Our West Floral Park Neighborhood Association 
recieved donations for 107 Paid Memberships. 
Thank you to the following neighbors. 

<Thank You
Neighbors!



Mark your calendar! Our lovely gardens are open for our neighborhood and 
visitors. Each year, this event gets better and better. Every visitor will receive a 
beautiful garden guide that outlines the events of the day and descriptions of 
the open gardens. Children receive their own special guide with questions to 
answer in each garden. In addition, we have garden expert talks & demos, a 
sidewalk front yard tour, a garden bazaar, yummy food trucks, vintage cars, 
and a wine tasting. Be sure to invite your family and friends!  
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■ Easter Eggstravaganza 
■ Wine Walk
■ Progressive Dinner 

■ July 4th Parade
■ Senior Tea Party
■ Movie in the Park
 

WFPNA 
ANNUAL
EVENTS:

■ Oktoberfest
■ Holiday Party

A Special Day for Our Neighborhood.

THE 
SOCIAL 
BUZZ
■  WFPNA social events are so 
much fun!  Added last year was 
our family movie in the park.  
These social activities along 
with our many different events, 
projects, outreach and 
charitable giving help promote 
and build neighborhood 
connections. Stay tuned for the 
2017 calendar of social and 
outreach events. Our social 
events are funded mostly 
through participants paying to 
attend and our outreach events 
such as the Eggstravaganza, 
Senior Tea, New Neighbor 
Socials and 4th of July Parade 
are funded through your 
voluntary membership 
donations.

F O R  M O R E  I N F O R M AT I O N
CO N TAC T  D O N N A  L AY N E  AT  7 1 4  8 3 6  9 7 7 7  
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Nichole Doughty Group • First Team Real Estate
Edward LeBeau • Legacy Financial Advisors
Cathie Fryer • CTA Travel

Phil Schaefer • Seven Gables Real Estate 
Kevin Shuler • Anderson Real Estate Group
Kevin Snyder • Snyder Law

WFPNA CONNECTIONS!
WFPNA relies on many different communication tools to 
communicate neighborhood news, safety, and events as well as 
important city information. Sign up for one or all to get connected!

■ WFPNA Email Blasts:  Be “In the Know” 
and send us your email contact information 
and we will add you to our email blast list.  
Email a.layne@sbcglobal.net and in the 
subject line of your email type:  WFPNA Add 
me to your list. Include your name, address, 
and email in the body of your message.  
Email blasts are sent out as needed, about 
twice monthly.

■ Nextdoor.com:  WFP residents can sign 
up on Nextdoor.com/join/JXNKHE at any 
time by going directly to the website. There 
is an address verification requirement—to 
ensure the safety and security of this site.  
Residents can post on Nextdoor.com as 
appropriate and needed. You can access the 
site from your desktop or better yet get the 
Nextdoor.com app for your smart phone   
and get alerts any time, anywhere.

■ Facebook: Our Facebook page is a 
more informal, day-to-day, interactive 
page on happenings in/around our 
neighborhood and the City of Santa Ana. 
Check it out and request to join this 
closed and private Facebook group. Send 
an email to Mika at mikadenny@me.com 
if you have trouble joining. 

We would like to welcome the following 
people to West Floral Park. These new 

neighbors, along with the new neighbors 
since last October, will be invited to our 

New Neighbor Social in April:

In September we welcomed:
Victoria Rossetti on Olive

Brittany Dunn on 21st Street
                   

In October we welcomed:
Jayson Cowart and Silvia Astorga on Towner St.

Charles and Diane Marino on Towner St.
William and Jana Itzen on 21st Street

( No new neighbors in November )
In December we welcomed:

Iris Guerrero on Santa Clara
Scott and Sheri Jones on Baker St.

If you see any of these new neighbors on your 
travels throughout the neighborhood, please 

stop and welcome them to our “hood”.

Thank You to Our 2016 Newsletter Advertisers
This newsletter would not be possible without the support of our generous advertisers. WFPNA is proud to offer 

advertising space to a wide variety of notable individuals and organizations in and near our community. 

OUR 2016 ADVERTISERS INCLUDED:

The WFPNA Newsletter reaches more than 650 homes in our neighborhood. The newsletter is available 
on the WFPNA website year round for viewing. Reach out to WFP neighbors and advertise! Ads will appear in         

our Spring, Summer, and Fall newsletters, and in the digital version of the newsletter on the website.  
Please contact Donna Layne with any questions at a.layne@sbcglobal.net.


